
Our 
Lenten 

Journey



Our Lenten Journey began 
when we came back to school 
after half-term. 

In the first assembly of the 
half-term we introduced our 
numbered pebbles.  

We add one to our cross each 
day to show where we are on 
our journey.



Every child in school has 
written a Lenten Promise 
for Lent based on:

These are displayed on 
our classroom doors.



More Lenten promises




